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August 01, 2022

JIM MAHER
CCLRC
812 HURON ROAD E, STE 800
CLEVELAND, OHIO 44115

SITE: VACANT LOT
2022 UST REMOVAL
1810 WOODLAWN AVENUE
EAST CLEVELAND OH
CUYAHOGA COUNTY
RELEASE #18010863-N00002

RE: NO FURTHER ACTION STATUS REGARDING CLOSURE REQUIREMENTS

Dear Jim Maher:

The Bureau of Underground Storage Tank Regulations (BUSTR) has reviewed all information 
submitted for this UST closure assessment.  Based on this information, BUSTR requires no 
further action (NFA) involving closure requirements under Ohio Administrative Code (OAC) 
1301:7-9-12, effective September 1, 2017.   

Thank you for your cooperation.  The submitted information for this UST closure assessment is 
available from BUSTR as a public record. If you have any questions, please contact our office at 
(614) 752-7938.

Sincerely,

Scott R. Sigler
Corrective Action Supervisor

xc: Site File    
Jeremy Kendle, Partners Environmental Consulting (email)


